
Reimagine Education
From a One Room Schoolhouse to the Future of Education

This event is open to all freshmen, sophomores and juniors in  
high school who are interested in pursuing a career in education. 

Applications will be accepted between  
November 1, 2023 - March 1, 2024. 

June 3-7, 2024  
and/or  
July 15-19, 2024  
Emporia State University

For more information please contact  
Todd Roberts 
troberts@emporia.edu � 785.418.9309

emporia.edu/kfta


